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The Mlynarzewicz reunion in Melbourne yesterday was a great success.

There were about 150 people, including family from the USA and Israel, with an evergrowing
number of children making up the vast majority of the family.

It was exciting to catch up with people we knew and even those who we did not know before.
The huge family tree was a talking point througout the afternoon as we explored the family
branches all over the world.

The highlight of the day were the Mlynarzewicz Olympics for the young - and the young at
heart!.

The wonderful afternoon concluded with huge group picture.

We hope to have some photos and even a video posted on the website in the near future but
this will take some time.

For those who were present please email your comments and pictures.




